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Circular 91-2022      

                       01 November 2022 

 

      
Dear Residents, 
 
Welcome to new team members: 
 
Please join me in welcoming two new team members to the Evergreen Lifestyle Village Team. 
 
Portia Mbandesi joins us in the position of cleaner. Portia will be available for bookings as of today by 
calling reception on EXT 1200.  
 
Emmanuel Motshegane joins us in the position of handyman, replacing Henry Davids who has been 
promoted to the Night Reception position.  Emmanuel has worked in several Hotels as a handyman and 
has completed his P2 Electrical engineering internship with Netcare Milpark Hospital. 

 

                                    
 

 
Portia Mbandesi               Emmanuel Motshegare 
 
 

Warm Regards 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


